
 

EPHRATA TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS’ MEETING 

 

January 4, 2022  

 

 

The Ephrata Township Supervisors met this date at 7:30 a.m. at the Ephrata Township 

Office Building, 265 Akron Rd., Ephrata, Pennsylvania. 

 

Present were  Supervisors: Clark Stauffer 

Tony Haws 

    Ty Zerbe 

  Manager: Steve Sawyer 

  Road Superintendent:  Randy Groome 

  

MAINTENANCE DEPARTMENT POSITION INTERVIEWS 

The Board of Supervisors conducted interviews for a maintenance department employee 

to replace Robert Croft who retired at the end of 2021.  The Board interviewed Evan 

Shupp, Michael Straub and Amador Cruz. 

 

A motion was made by Tony Haws to make a conditional job offer to Evan Shupp at a 

starting wage of $21.00 / hour subject to satisfactory completion of the following:  a 

criminal history check through the Pennsylvania State Police, a driver’s history report, a 

physical examination and a drug and alcohol test.  The motion was seconded by Ty Zerbe 

and carried unanimously. 

 

A motion was made by Ty Zerbe to adjourn the meeting at 9:50 a.m.  The motion was 

seconded by Tony Haws and carried unanimously.  

 

 

___________________________________________ 

Clark R. Stauffer 

 

____________________________________________ 

Anthony K. Haws 

 

____________________________________________ 

J. Tyler Zerbe 


